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Since the Fall COG meeting, not much has been transpiring with the Multiple 

District Leos.  

VCC John Moralek secured funds for 30 scholarships through the MD19 

Foundation and starting in 2021, VCC John Moralek, Past Leo Chair Barry Shiles 

and myself are working on a scholarship application form to be circulated to Leos 

and Leo clubs.  Once the application is developed and previewed by the three 

committee members, they will be distributed.   

A $300 US scholarship will be awarded to 30 Leos to attend the 2021 fourth 

annual US/Canada Leo Leadership forum, taking place in Calgary Canada July 21 – 

25.  We have hopes that every available Leo takes advantage of this opportunity. 

If this forum goes virtual, the scholarships will roll over to next year and will again 

be available through an updated form. 

The June International Leos convention in Montreal Canada has been redirected 

as a virtual meeting rather than an in person get together. All Leos can attend 

virtually for only $30 USD. I have sent memos to all District Governors in the hope 

that they will send the information to their respective Leo clubs so we have many 

Leos from MD 19 attend. Leo advisors are able to attend as well at a slightly 

higher cost. Well worth the time and cost. Please encourage attendance. 


